
 

 
 

 

 
  

    
   

   

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

April 23, 2019 

VIA EMAIL 

Neil Reiff 
David Mitrani 
Sandler Reiff Lamb Rosenstein & Birkenstock, P.C. 
1090 Vermont Avenue, NW, Suite 750 
Washington, DC 20005 

RE: MUR 7592 
Alexandria Ocasio-Cortez 
Alexandria Ocasio-Cortez for Congress        

and Frank Llewellyn, Treasurer 
Justice Democrats PAC and           

Natalie Trent, Treasurer 
Brand New Congress PAC and            

Amy Vilela, Treasurer 
Brand New Congress LLC 
Saikat Chakrabarti 

Dear Mr. Reiff and Mr. Mitrani: 

This is in response to your request for an extension to respond to the complaint 
filed in the above mentioned matter we received via e-mail on April 22, 2019. After 
considering the circumstances in this matter, the Office of General Counsel has granted 
the requested extension.  Accordingly, the response is due on or before the close of 
business May 22, 2019. If you have any questions, you may contact me by phone at 202-
694-1539 or by e-mail at cela@fec.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Kathryn Ross, Paralegal 
Complaints Examination and 

Legal Administration 

MUR759200098
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From: Cori Bush 

To: 
Subject: Extension 

Date: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 7:02:30 PM 

CELA 

Hello, 

My name is Cori Bush and I am requesting an extension regarding MUR 7592. Please let me know if I need to do 
anything else to be granted an extension. Thanks. 

Cori Bush 
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